ENGINEERING DESIGN PROFESSIONALS

Consulting Engineers
EDP G

P.0. Box 575, Freeport, Maine 04032 (207) 865-9505

November 1, 2018

Mrs. Beth Harrington-Howes
93 Clifton Street
Portland, Me. 04101

Front Porch Framing Inspection at
93 Clifton Street, Portland, Me.
EDP Project #02116

Dear Beth:
As requested, I have reviewed the completed foundation installation at the front deck of the
referenced home. As discussed with Mr. Jim White contractor, the porch framing needed a
foundation sono-tubes at each corner to support the forces created by the corner posts above.

The installation of the sono-tubes and wood posts are completed as we discussed and will
provide the support that was needed at the front deck.

Thank you for this opportunity to be of assistance. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions
concerning this report or another item.

Sincerely;
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Larry A. Wichroski, P.E.
Senior Structural Engineer
Cell: 207-200-0085

Off: 207-865-9505



